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THE RASCAL FLATTS CONCERT SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY NIGHT AT THE TYSON
EVENTS CENTER HAS BEEN POSTPONED DUE TO ILLNESS.

  

PROMOTERS SAY THE CONCERT WILL BE RESCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 18TH AT THE
TYSON WITH THE BAND PERRY APPEARING ON THE SHOW.

  

ALL TICKETS FOR THURSDAY'S SHOW WILL BE HONORED FOR THE AUGUST 18TH
DATE.

  

IF YOU CANNOT ATTEND THAT DATE, REFUNDS ARE AVAILABLE WHERE YOU
PURCHASED YOUR TICKETS.
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